
June 6, 2015 

Mr. Thomas R. Perez 
Secretary of Labor 

Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear SecretaJ)' Perez, 

Jean and Allen Schultz 
1601 4Y" Street North, Apt 230 
St. Petersburg, FL 33 7 J 3-4666 

727-321-1640 

alfc n. iea n. retirerl(?f.:t;,:ma ii. com 

(7ramlnanaJemt(i/.lgmail.com 

I'm contacting you, as your constituent, on behalf my wife and myself to encourage your 
support of legislation to eliminate abuse of cwTent laws by unscrupulous persons regarding our 

retirement savings because ofloopholcs in the q;1rrent law. The disabuse of our retirement funds 
through hidden fees, unfair risk-taking, bad investment advice, and other tactics that negatively 
affect our funds and diminish the value of them must be stopped! 

Both of us arc in our late 80's. living on very limited financial resources while still leading active 
and productive lives. We hope to live independent lives without reliance on "outside'; suppoti of 
our state or national government. Therefore, we need to be ceJiain that our meager retirement 
savings are not jeopardized in any way by "hidden" and unnecessary costs due to existing 
loopholes in the current laws. 

We hope we can count on your support toward abolishing these inconsistencies in cLm-cnt 1aws 
thus prever:iting oppo1iw1ists from taking advantage of those of us who worked hard over many 
years toward building financial security to assure our future as viabic, productive citizens in our 
final, "golden" years. 

ln confidence in your commitment and discretion, and our thanks to you for your unselfish 
public service, 

On behalf of my wife and me, 

All good wishes, 

[ a' / _,., / 1/ j] (if--
( 

I ...-. · \_/ 2 L t-{ ) ~ 
, .. /(_,k_.e..yV ,../ C , - ~ /)/ 

E, Allen Schult;, 


